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was named the town’s vol-
unteer fire mitigation grant 
coordinator at this meeting, 
asked town residents who 
are planning to do fuel mit-
igation this year to pledge 
money toward a grant the 
town is applying for from 
the state. The more match-
ing funds pledged up front, 
the greater the total grant 
amount could be, and each 
resident who pledges would 
be rewarded. Harrington 
said, “A $250 pledge buys 
you $1,000 worth of fire 
fuel mitigation on an acre 
of your property.”

Harrington empha-
sized how areas such as 
The Glen are at extreme 
fire risk due to the over-
growth of vegetation there 
and the difficulty of evacu-
ating this area in case of an 
emergency. 

Before March 10, resi-
dents should contact Har-
rington at 719-229-9635 
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Complete service 
comes to you! 

(719) 487-9119
service@turbosrv.com

Awnings, Appliances,  
Electrical, Solar, LP, Plumbing, 
Satellites, AV, Hydronic, Parts 
& Accessories, Trailer Brakes 

& Lighting, and more... 

Furniture Painting 
Workshops

Custom Window Coverings 

European Home 
Decor

Unique Home Accessories

BEST Paint in the World for Furniture!
No Stripping. No Sanding. No Priming.

125 Second St., Monument
719.265.9921
Tue - Fri 10-5

Sat 10-3
www.ShadesofAmber.net

Left: Palmer Lake Fire 
Trustee Rich Kuehster 
presented the Black Forest 
Fire meritorious service 
ribbon to eight Palmer Lake 
volunteer firefighters at 
the Feb. 13 Town Council 
meeting. From left are 
Kuehster, Cale Lohman, 
Phillip Beckman, Chris 
Downs, Weston Oesterreich, 
Courtney Dalton and Tyler 
Ruona. Not pictured: Brent 
Newton and Abigail Vierling. 
The audience gave these 
volunteers a standing 
ovation thanking them for 
their service. Photo by Lisa 
Hatfield.


